
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To:  All Staff 

From: Brent McIntyre, 
Vice President, People, Quality and Mental Health Services 

Date: 2025 April 22 

Subject: New Assignment – Sarah Selle 

 

Please join us in congratulating Sarah Selle as the successful applicant to the position of 

Director, Mental Health Services of Renfrew County, effective July 13, 2025.  

Sarah joined Pembroke Regional Hospital (PRH) in 2001 as 
a Mental Health Case Worker.  Since then, Sarah has 
excelled in her roles as a Case Management Team Leader 
and Clinical Manager of Case Management, Mental Health 
and Addictions Supportive Housing Program, and Family 
Support.  
 

In her most recent role as Manager of Lean Process 
Improvement, Sarah supported teams across PRH to 
implement Lean principles and drive improvements that add 
value to the patient and staff experience. 
 

Please join me in welcoming Sarah to the position of 
Director, Mental Health Services of Renfrew County position 
at the Pembroke Regional Hospital. 
 
I also want to thank Mireille Delorme for her almost 12 years of service and her 

significant leadership contributions to Mental Health Services of Renfrew County. 


